-----Original Message-----

From: curtis lawrence [mailto:cclawrence@verizon.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2005 1:12 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Tax Reform

I would like to actually take home what I earn. Instead of sending my money to the government before I even see it. A bill like H.R. 25 would allow me to pay taxes only if I purchase something. The burden would be spread fairly throughout the population, rather than resting on only those employed or God forbid successful. The more you buy the more you pay sounds like a good idea to me. 

There would be no more stress come April 15th, worrying if I have filled out my tax forms properly. As it stands now you need to be a CPA to understand the tax code, let's try the KISS method for a change!

